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Umi, Portland: As director of Portland United Against Hate (PUAH), it is extremely 

concerning to lower protections of HB2928 after militarized officials have unleashed 

continued harm and violence.  

 

Out of hundreds of hate violence reports PUAH has received, 24% indicate the main 

perpetrators are law enforcement officials themselves. 

 


